
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF JANUARY 16, 2023 
 
 
THEME:  We continued working on our unit based on the story The 
Mitten. We also continued working on our winter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter L this week. We 
worked on patterning skills this week and we practiced our numbers, as 
well as counting with one to one correspondence. 
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made lions for the letter L. We will be 
making snowmen and having fun in sensory motor group on Thursday! 
We will also complete the letter L page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on out 
unit based on The Mitten. We will continue working on our winter theme 
and introduce the letter M. 
 
SAVE THE DATE: 

 Monday, January 23 – Optional Parent Presentation regarding 

Erin’s Law presentation – Information was sent home on a pink 

sheet of paper 

 Tuesday, February 7 – Student Erin’s Law Presentation 

 Monday, February 20 – No School – President’s Day 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 


